
Meetings in September 
 

Committee of the Whole  

September 6, at 9:00am in the Council Chambers 

Harbour Advisory Group 

September 1, at 7:00pm at The Harbour Office  

Regular Meeting of Council - CANCELLED 

September 13, at 7:00pm in the Council Chambers 

portmcneill.ca for more details 

 

All meetings are open to the public. Occasionally meeting dates and times 

may change due to other events. Watch for meetings on Microsoft Teams, 

our Town website and Facebook page.  All meetings are recorded for  

future viewing. 

Town Office Hours  
OPEN: 9:00am-5:00pm, Monday to Friday 

Phone: 250-956-3111 
For emergencies after hours call 250-956-4521      

The Town Office will be closed September 5, 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Harbour Office & Info Center Hours  
OPEN: 9:00am-5:00pm, Monday to Sunday 

Phone: 250-956-3881 
For emergencies after hours call 250-974-8499 

Fire Department Recruiting 
The Port McNeill Volunteer Fire Department is actively recruiting for new members. 

If you’re interested in joining or have any questions regarding joining the 

Fire & Rescue department, call 250-956-4516 or email:  

firechief@portmcneill.ca 

 
 

Town Log 2022 

 

For information regarding garbage and  
recycling pick-up please call Fox’s  

Disposal  at 250-949-6306 

NOMINATION PERIOD 

Tuesday, August 30, 2022  at 9:00 

am to 

Friday, September 9, 2022     at 

4:00 pm 

Mayor and Councillor nomination packages are     

available for pick up at the Town Office, 1775 Furney 

Place or on the Town’s website: portmcneill.ca 

School District 85 Electoral Area 3 Trustee nomination 

packages are available through the Regional District of 

Mount Waddington. Packages must be received by the 

Town by 4:00 pm on Friday, September 9, 2022. 

Voting Opportunities: 

Advance Voting: October 3 -7  & 11 - 14, 2022 

General Voting Day: October 15, 2022  

Advance & General voting are at 1775 Furney Place 

Mail In Voting: Available upon request 

 

Property Tax Sale 

The Annual Municipal Tax Sale will be held on Monday, 
September 26, 2022 at 10:00 am in Council Chambers 
at 1775 Furney Place to sell any properties that have  

delinquent property taxes outstanding on that date.  

All properties with delinquent property taxes have had 2 
letters issued to notify of the amounts outstanding and 
there will be advertisements in the local news papers in 

September. If you have any questions,  

contact the Town Office. 

 



Portside Academy of Performing Arts 
We are now accepting online registrations for tots dance, 

ballet, tap, jazz, and adult classes. 
(www.portsideacademy.studio) 

In studio registration is August 30, September 6, 7 at 
#106-325 Cedar Street 6:00 pm - 7:00pm 

250-230-0825 
portsideacademy@hotmail.ca 

If you would like an ad in the Town Log, please email your request to re-
ception@portmcneill.ca before the 20th of each month  

Thank you! 

 

September Tide Predictions  

Top The Trail 
 

Thank you to all who donated to Top The Trail!  

You raised $1,063.15 which has been given to 

 the Port McNeill Rotary Club. 

  

Seniors BBQ  

The 7th Annual BBQ for Seniors will be at 12:00pm-1:30pm, Thursday 
September 8, at the Town Office. We will be outside if the weather 

 permits or inside if needed. Come and let the mayor grill you a burger 
and thank you for all you have contributed to make our community the 

wonderful hometown all of us love! 

 

The Town of Port McNeill Thanks You!! 

The Town of Port McNeill would like to thank our Summer Staff for all 
their hard work they have put in this summer! 

Public works, Harbour, Museum/Information Centre, and the Pool. 

We thank you and wish you all the best of luck for the remainder of the 
year and hope to see you next season! 

Building Permits 
Did you know, when making any structural changes or 
building or fixing a deck you should apply for a building 

permit.  Having a building permit ensures that your 
building meets the BC Building Code and  provides 

health and safety protection of persons and property.  
If you are unsure if you need a permit please call the 

Town Office at 250-956-3111. 


